
  

 

March 1st - 7th 

Calling all Patriots!   

The time has come to show up to support our school!  We have partnered with 

our Morton Culver’s for a whole week to raise funds for our classrooms.  We are 

competing with the other grade schools to see who can raise the most money! 

Here’s how it works:  Print and bring this flyer to Morton Culver’s during the 

week printed above so we get our share of the sales.  Visiting multiple times is 

allowed so go early and often!  You are free to print as many copies as you want 

to give to friends and family members so they can help our cause! 

Due to COVID restrictions, Culver’s won’t be needing volunteers and their dining 

room currently has limited seating. 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to another great year 

of fundraising with Culver’s! 

This flyer must be presented 

when you pay for your order!  


